
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   WALLACE CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   SPARKS CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   
FROM:  FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT:  JACK KENT COOKE FOUNDATION’S  

2015 UNDERGRADUATE TRANSFER SCHOLARSHIP 
 
DATE:   OCTOBER 28, 2014 
 

PLEASE READ TO ALL CLASSES AND POST 

 
The Financial Aid Office has received information about the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation’s 2015 
Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship.   
 
The Jack Kent Cook Foundation will award approximately 85 Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship to 
outstanding students transferring to four-year colleges or universities in fall 2015.   Each scholarship, 
worth up to $40,000 per year, will cover a portion of educational expenses including tuition, living 
expenses, books, and other required fees for the final two to three years of a baccalaureate degree. 
 
To be eligible to compete in the scholarship program, a candidate must, at a minimum, meet all of the 
following requirements: 
 

 Be a sophomore currently registered at Wallace Community College OR a recent graduate 
(within the last five years – since spring 2010) 

 Plan to transfer to a four-year college or university to begin studies in the fall 2015 

 Have a cumulative GPA of 3.5 or better on a 4.0 scale (or the equivalent) 

 Have demonstrated unmet financial need 

 Have not been previously nominated for the JKCF scholarship award 
 

In order to apply for the scholarship, applicants must submit an electronic application by Tuesday, 
December 2, 2014, 5:00 p.m. CST, through the Foundation’s website at www.jkcf.org . 
 
If you need additional information, contact Dr. Denise Stanford-Bowers, the JKCF Faculty 
Representative. 
 

http://www.jkcf.org/

